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12/10/2021  10:37:542021/3160/P COMMNT Ethan Sassower I am the owner of the adjoining property, 3 Pilgrims Lane, and note that no technical details for the air 

conditioning units have been included in the Application.  The proposal seems to be for them to be installed so 

as to be directed towards the boundary with 3 Pilgrims Lane.  The first floor room along this boundary is used 

as a home office and there is a bedroom above. Please ensure that the technical details are provided so as to 

be assured that these units would not be the cause of noise disturbance neither by day nor by night.

Please also ensure that I am consulted when these details are made available and well prior to any approvals 

being granted as I may need to Object accordingly.

13/10/2021  15:22:272021/3160/P COMMNT Nusrat Zar I am a resident of 4 Pilgrims Lane, opposite the applicant property.

Whilst not objecting to the application, I am concerned that the application lacks any mention of the planting of 

new trees to the front of the property. This is in circumstances where a tree subject to a TPO was unlawfully 

cut down in the applicant's front garden in the previous year, which has as a result visibly diminished the 

beauty and appearance of that part of Pilgrim's Lane. I would expect there to be a requirement of any grant of 

planning consent that at least one tree be planted to the front of the property.
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